
 

 
 
 

PARKS & RECREATION 
March 12, 2020 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present:  T. Franklin, R. Bieder, I. Guanill, P. Del-Debbio, M. Ali, T. Smith, S. McMillan 

Absent:  C. Isales, D. Krynicki, J. Landi  

Guests:   K. Zagorski, D. Kawalick 

 

The Bronx Borough Parks Department needs letter of support regarding the proposed Skate Park in 
Orchard Beach. Chairperson Franklin tasked the District Manager with having Parks officials to present in 
April 2020 so that a formal vote can be held and with public present. 

R. Bieder nominated T. Franklin for Committee Co-Chairperson seconded by I. Guanill. The members 
unanimously voted in favor of T. Franklin. R. Bieder nominated D. Krynicki for Committee Co-
Chairperson seconded by P. Del-Debbio.  

The second annual Skate Day at Bufano Park will be held on June 6, 2020.  

The meeting ended by a vote of adjournment by R. Bieder and unanimously approved by all.  

 


